
Respectful Neighbors LLC 
12106 Herbert St 
Los Angeles, CA 90066 

 

Letter in Support of the Application for an 
Over-in-Height Fence within the Front Yard Setback  

at 12106 Herbert St 

 

 

Dear Respectful Neighbors LLC, 

 

As an owner of the property located at ___________ Herbert Avenue, or authorized 
representative thereof, I hereby offer my support for the Los Angeles Department of City 
Planning application for an over-in-height fence within the front yard setback at 12106 Herbert 
St, to which my property abuts or is across street from, pursuant to Los Angeles Municipal Code 
Section 12.24.X.7. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

     

Name:     

Date:     

 

Kris Krajewski
12102

Kris Krajewski
Kristopher Karuna

Kris Krajewski
20 January 2022

Drew Ruesch



Drew Ruesch


